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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/01/2019  12:08:042018/5167/L SUPPRT Zev Camden Council Environmental health (attention Mr Ilir Hyseni) has served prohibition orders on Flats 3 & 4 

since they are too small. However they have stated that if the two flats are combined by means of a staircase 

then the prohibition orders can be removed and this much needed accommodation which also has a private 

garden could be Brough back in to much needed housing to help relieve the housing shortage. 

Without this proposed staircase these lovely flats will remain empty just collecting dust and cause further 

homelessness in the Burrough of Camden.
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